
Ministry for 

Seniors  

and Accessibility 

 

Minister 

 
College Park 
777 Bay Street 
5th Floor 
Toronto ON M7A 1S5 

Ministère des Services 

aux aînés et de 

l’Accessibilité 

Ministre 

College Park 
777, rue Bay 
5e étage 
Toronto ON M7A 1S5 

 

 
July 10, 2024 

Mrs. Carrol Ruehl-Smith 
Grant Specialist 

The Town of Wasaga Beach 

30 Lewis Street    

Wasaga Beach, ON 

L9Z 1A1 

Dear Mrs. Ruehl-Smith:   

In June, our government announced an investment of approximately $15 million to support 

more than 300 Seniors Active Living Centre (SALC) programs across the province — an 

increase of approximately $1 million over last year.  

I am happy to hear that your organization has recently received its second quarterly 

payment of the year. I truly appreciate the time you devote to this program, and hope that 

this funding will help your organization continue doing what you do best – providing a sense 

of community and connection for Ontario’s seniors. 

The overwhelming success of the program is thanks to your organization’s commitment to 

providing seniors with resources and activities that improve their quality of life and support 

their safety, health, and general wellbeing. 

Thank you for your work, dedication and commitment.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Honourable Raymond Cho 

Minister for Seniors and Accessibility 


